

# Uniontown Art Club

Newsletter September 2017

Since 1927 we have been promoting and generating an



### Uniontown Art Club Board of Directors September 2017- August 2019

**Elected Officers** 

Stephanie McCiain Jessica Lotman Pete Pasqua

Recording Secretary: Karen Zueger
Corresponding Secr: Denise Stepanik

**Elected Directors** 

Joe Borytsky Patty Thorpe-Clutter Wendy Pennington Martin Zueger

appreciation of the Visual Arts in the community

President:

Vice President:

# September 19, 2017 Meeting Meeting Location: 86 W. Main Street Uniontown PA Board Meeting 5:30 p.m.

Agenda: Business Meeting

General Meeting: 6:30 p.m.

Agenda:

**Reading of minutes:** Secretary: Karen Zueger **Treasurer's Report:** Treasurer: Pete Pasqua

**President's Report:** President: Stephanie McClain **Old Business:** President: Stephanie McClain

• 90<sup>th</sup> Anniversary

Celebration and art

donation

New Business: President: Stephanie McClain

Co-ops

## September 2017

## From the PRESIDENT'S Desk:

Dear Members,

I'm very excited to say this is my first letter from the President's Desk. We've accomplished so much as a club over the last four years, and I wanted to thank Pete again for all of his hard work and love for the club.

We celebrated our 90th anniversary dinner at the Summit Inn in August. I couldn't be happier with the turnout of members, friends, and family. Thank you to everyone who helped organize the event and all those who donated a basket for the Chinese auction. We were gifted some Art by Patrick Daugherty at the event to add to our collection.

Our cultural center is on its way. We have beautiful cases and shelving that will be a great addition for the co-op to get started. If anyone is interested in joining the co-op contact me asap. Keep your eye out for our October show at the Summit Inn and more monthly fund raisers that will be fun for everyone.

Thank You All Stephanie McClain